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SECRETARY

MEMORANDUM To: Janes M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

' . ON
FROM: t.ohn C. Hoyle, Assistant Secretary

SUIDECT: SECY-94-073 - INCIDENT INVOLVING CONTAMINATED
FERROPHOSPHORUS IMPORTED INTO THE UNITED
STATES

This in to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the
staff's intention to allow Continental Resources, Inc. to
distribute the five 208-liter (SS-gallon) drums of contaninated
ferrophosphorus without a licence and to refer future cases of
contaminated inports to EPA for follow-up as the lead Federal
agency under the draft Federal Radiological Energency Response
Plan,

cc: The Chairnan
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Eenick
Commissioner de Planque
OGC
OCA
OIG
Office Directors, Regions, ACR3, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
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SECY NOTE: THIS SR14 AND SECY-94-073 WILL BE MADE PUBLICLY
A'!AILABLE 10 WORKING DAYS FROM THE DATE OF '"HIS SRM
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